
 
 
 

REPORT OF THE 
NCAA DIVISION II MEN’S AND WOMEN’S TENNIS COMMITTEE 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2024, VIDEOCONFERENCE  

 
ACTION ITEMS. 
 
• None. 

INFORMATIONAL ITEMS. 
 
1. Committee chair appointment. The committee named Josh Cobble, head tennis coach at 

Cameron University as the committee chair for the 2024-2025 academic year.   

2. Reduction in championship field. The committee is being charged with addressing the men’s 
and women’s tennis access ratios, which are out of alignment of the established Division II 
range. The committee had preliminary conversations on the reduction of teams in the field, 
preliminary round format adjustments, and championship final site structure. The committee 
will meet again in October to formalize their recommendation to share with the Division II 
championships committee for projected implementation in the 2027-2028 academic year.  

Committee Chair:  Josh Cobble, Cameron University, Lone Star Conference.  
Staff Liaison(s): Micaela Liddane, Championships and Alliances.  
 

Division II Men’s and Women’s Tennis Committee 
September 13, 2024, Videoconference 

Attendees: 
Josh Cobble, Cameron University.  
Joey Eskridge, Anderson University.  
Karen Henson, Drury University. 
Madeline Simmons, Missouri Western University. 
Christi Wade, West Alabama University.  
Stefanie Whitby, Wilmington University   
Absentees: 
None. 
Guests in Attendance: 
None.  
NCAA Staff Liaison in Attendance: 
Micaela Liddane, Championships and Alliances.   
Lindsey Eldred, Championships and Alliances. 
Other NCAA Staff Members in Attendance: 
Dallas Woods, Championships and Alliances. 
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